
Mehfil-e-Ghazal 

 

On 10 March 2023, Hindi Parishad organised "Mehfil-e-Ghazal" at the 

main auditorium of St Joseph's University. 

Mehfil-e-Ghazal was the first ever event that happened in the university 

which was dedicated to sufiyana music and Shayar’s. The event started at 

4:30 PM and lasted up to 6:00 PM. The Ghazal and Shayaris 

performances were done by our students from different streams and 

from Professor Satish from the Department of Hindi. 

 There was also a special performance by Swar Sangam.  We had parents, 

students from different colleges, and Josephites as the audience.  

The event was a great success as it was a new experience for all. The 

motto behind organising this event was to make people aware of the 

sufiyana form of music and to provide a stage for the Shayar’s. 

For the Images of Mehfil-e-Ghazal, kindly refer to the Photo Gallery: 

https://www.sju.edu.in/gallery/10 


